
From: Debra Fisher 

Date: Thursday, June 9, 2022, 3:34:49 PM 

To: 

Subject: 47 Arkwright Road, NW3 6BJ - permission to fell tree  

 

Dear William 

  

I am writing as managing agent for 47 Arkwright Road, NW3 6BJ.  Further to 

our telephone conversation this morning, please find attached photos of a 

laburnum tree in the front garden of the property, which is blocking the path and 

impeding access to the side gate, by which the bins are put out on to the 

pavement.  More importantly, it is putting heavy pressure on the boundary wall 

and piers adjacent to the pavement, as well as that with the neighbouring 

property, already causing some damage, which can only get worse and could be 

a danger to a passer-by.  

  

While it is never a good thing to remove a tree, we believe that this is required 

in these circumstances.  I attach also a quote from Harrison’s Tree Service, who 

have recommended the tree’s removal. 

  

Please could you advise if permission can be given as we would like to carry 

out this work as a matter of urgency. 

  

If you wish to discuss this further, or need any other information, please call me  

 

Kind regards 

  

Debra Fisher 

  

NG Properties (UK) Limited 

2 Palace Court 

250 Finchley Road 

London 

NW3 6DN 

  

  

IMPORTANT NOTICE. This e-mail contains information which is 

confidential and may also be privileged.  It is for the exclusive use 

of the intended recipient(s).  If you are not the intended 

recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution copying or use 

of this communication or the information in it (including any 



attachments) is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have 

received this communication in error, please return it to the sender 

and then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it.  Internet 

communications are not secure, and therefore Beach Properties 

Management Limited - Company Registration Number: 4718096 

(including any associated companies) does not accept legal 

responsibility for the contents of this message.  Beach Properties 

Management Limited(including any associated companies) has taken 

every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this 

e-mail has been swept for viruses.  However, we cannot accept any 

liability for any damage sustained as a result of software viruses and 

would advise that you carry out your own virus checks before 

opening any attachment. 
  

  

  

 


